
8th March 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Last Sunday’s Gospel reading 
marked the third Sunday of Lent 
and saw Jesus angry in the              
Temple with the money lenders. 
The children were shocked that 
Jesus would do this but I                          
explained that there is                            
something called ‘righteous                  
anger’.  
 
We should be angry when we 
see things in the world that are 
wrong, unfair or unjust but anger 
isn’t a pass to hit or use bad                 
language. We must find better 
ways to make things right. Our 
Mini Vinnies are a great example 
of this. This week I have asked 
all classes to come up with a                       
Lenten fundraising idea to                 
support the Catholic Children’s 
Society. Their website has some 
moving stories about children 
and families they have helped. It 
is so unfair that children around 
the world don’t have the things 
they need to live life in all its                     
fullness. St Catherines are going 
to get angry about this and do 
something to help.   
 
Have a lovely weekend.  

Mr Doherty 

 
 
 
 
 

Mon 11th March 
Be Active                      

mulrisports                  
Yrs 1-3                               

3-3.50pm 
 

Lego club—Mrs 
Wassef Yrs 1-3 

3-3.50pm 
 

Netball squad 
training                       

Yrs 5 and 6 
3-4.10pm 

 
Beginners chess 

club 3-4pm 
 

11+ club Year 4 
with Dorrie—
Leap Ahead      

Tuition                                 
3-4.15pm 

 
 
 

Tues 12th March 
Intermediate 
chess club                         

3-4pm 
 

Music club                 
(Yrs 5 and 6)                   

3-3.50pm 
 

Multisports with 
PSD (KS2)  
3-3.50pm   

 
Irish Dancing 

school  
6pm-8pm 

 
 

Wed 13th March 
BE-ACTIVE                           

football                        
(Years 4-6) 
3-3.50pm 

 
Gymnastics club 
with Mrs Doherty  

Years 1-3  
3-3.50pm 

Attendance Cup 
Well done to Year 1 who won 
the attendance trophy with   
98.6% attendance!                                
Whole school attendance to 
date is 94.7% . Up 0.1% from 
the previous week. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 
 

Creative homework winner 
 

Well done to Martyna Deneka in Year 3 whose artwork was chosen 
as the winner of our ‘Life to the full’ stained glass window                                              
competition. I think that you will all agree that this is a wonderful                    
design, which will take pride of place in our Reception area.  

 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 
 

Mini Vinnies 
 
Congratulations to our Mini Vinnie representatives, who were this 
week elected. In Monday’s whole school assembly they were                        
commissioned. Mrs Carter will be leading the group as Mini Vinnies 
President.  
 
Their role within the school will be to SEE issues in our school, wider 
community and world which they see as not right or unfair and will 
THINK about what they could do to help and will then DO something 
about it. 
 
It is really important to put our faith into action and even more                                       
important that our children lead on this. I will keep you all regularly 
updated on what our Mini Vinnies are up to. Watch this space! 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 
 

Mini Vinnies 
 
This week our Mini Vinnies were                   
visited by Mrs Murray and her son 
Finn. Finn has Type 1 diabetes                            
and Mrs Murray explained how this    
impacts his life and that of his family.  
 
It was a real eye opener for everyone 
present and next week the Mini                         
Vinnies will be thinking about what we 
could do as a school to support                        
research in this area.  
 
Watch this space for our next                     
ACTION! Below is Finn’s story…….. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 

At the age of 2 Finn was diagnosed with type 1 Diabetes. His parents 
realised that he was showing classic symptoms of the 3 T's -                                    
increasingly tired, thirsty and needed the toilet more. He was                                        
admitted to Hillingdon Hospital with dangerously high blood sugars 
and was diagnosed with diabetes. He received fantastic care from                     
Hillingdon Hospital's Children and Young People with Diabetes Team 
(CYPD) and was fitted with an insulin pump and blood glucose sensor 
which acts as an artificial pancreas. This has enabled him to have as 
normal a childhood as possible but requires continuous monitoring 
to prevent abnormal blood sugars which can make him very unwell 
and may lead to an emergency if not treated. "Don't worry it's not 
scary to have diabetes, its okay. " Finn Murray. Although in the last 
couple of years there has been vast improvements in the treatment 
of type 1 Diabetes there is currently no cure. JDRF (Juvenile Diabetes 
Research Foundation) are a charity working tirelessly to try and find a 
cure and hope that one may be found in Finn's lifetime.  



8th March 2024 
 

World Book Day 
 

Thank you everyone for making World Book Day so special once 
again. The costumes were amazing and it was lovely to hear Mr                      
Andrews say in assembly that he has been in many schools but that 
you were the best! Thank you teachers for providing lots of fun                     
activities and for making the day extra special. Thank you also to 
Mrs Phaure for organising the day and to Mr Andrews for his whole 
school assembly. Roll on next year! 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 

Year 1 



8th March 2024 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 

Year 6 



8th March 2024 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 

Sorry Year 5 it seems you were having too much fun and we 
missed getting a class picture of you all! Apologies.  



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Well done to all of our class winners and runners up.  

Year 4 
Year 6 Year 1 

Nursery 
Year 5 

Year 2 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Well done to all of our class winners and runners up.  

Year 3 



8th March 2024 
 

Catholic Children’s Society ’My Voice                      
Matters’ Lenten appeal 

 
Make sure you are filling your Catholic Childrens Society boxes this 
Lent. I reminded the children that giving to those less fortunate than 
us is something we should try to do during Lent. I cannot tell you how 
wonderful the CCS and their work is and how they have helped                                
families in our own school in the past. They are the worthiest of 
causes. If you fill your box please return to the office. Many thanks 
again.  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 

2024/2025 term dates 
These are now on the                         
website and attached to 
this weeks newsletter.  

Mixed netball rally                     
Unfortunately last Saturday’s 
mixed teams netball rally 

was called off due to bad 
weather. We are hoping that 
it will be rescheduled for the 

near future. 

 
Wed 13th March  

11+ Club with 
Dorrie/ Leap 
ahead tuition 

(Yr 5) 
3-4.15pm 

 
Football match 
vs Cowley St 

Laurence on The 
Green 3.30pm 

 
 

Thurs 14th 
March 

World Book Day 
Dress up as a 

book character 
day 

 
BE ACTIVE                    

football club                      
Yrs 1-3                            

3-3.50pm 
 

Irish Dancing 
school                         

6pm-8pm 
 
 

Friday 15th 
March 

Cross Country 
squad training 

after school until 
4.10pm 

 
 

Saturday 16th 
March                                

Community Stay 
and Play                       

10am-12 noon  
 

Packham                             
Football                                   

Tournament at 
Ryefield School 

Church cleaning  
St Catherine’s Easter Church 
cleaning will take place on            
Sunday 24th March after 11am 
Mass. If you can spare half an 
hour please come and help. 
Many hands make light work!
Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Support for Ukranian                          
families 

We are currently working in 
partnership with St Mary's 
Ukrainian School to support 
children who have been                                      
displaced as a result of the 
ongoing conflict. If you 
would like to access this 
support or would like any 
further information please 
speak to Mrs Bryant.   

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 

Wonderful whale facts! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I had a wonderful visit from our Year 1’s this week. They were sharing 
some of their AMAZING facts about whales linked to their class reading 
book—The Whale and the Snail by Julia Donaldson. Did you know that 
whales are not even fish and feed their babies milk? Year 1 did!  
Wonderful work Year 1 and fantastic writing. It is so lovely to see                    
children so interested in what they are doing at school.  

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 
 

TCS Mini London Marathon 2024 
 

 
  
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to everybody who expressed an interest in running 
the TCS Mini London Marathon this year. We had  46 replies! 
If you applied you should have received a letter home today. 
If you do not get one please come to the office. 
 
 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 

Horror stories! 
Thanks to Year 6s’ outstanding horror writing. Mr Doherty has now had 
a number of sleepless nights thanks to reading these! Following Year 
2’s incredible colour poetry last week it is so lovely to see our children 
enthused about writing. This is what writing at St Catherines looks like 
with years of hard work. Well done Year 6 and to all of your teachers 
especially Mrs Reardon and the Year 6 team.  

 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 

Our next Stay and Play Community morning will be held on Saturday 16th March. 
Please share this with friends and families. We will be holding a Signalong workshop 
as part of the morning. Children in our current Reception and Nursery classes are 
welcome to attend, as are older siblings. If you are able to volunteer to support on 
the day please let the EYFS team know. We look forward to seeing you.  
 
 
                                      

                                    
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 

Please find below letter from Kooth who support parents with children’s 
mental health.  

 
                                      

                                    

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 

Be Active will be hosting an Easter camp at school during the forthcoming holidays.  
Please find the flyer attached on the next two pages.  
 
                                      

                                    
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 
 
                                      

                                    
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 

Please see the attached flyer for the Young Artists’ Summer Show. This a a free com-
petition/ exhibition open to children aged 4 and above. The school has signed up so 
you can submit work whenever you wish. As a school we will be entering pieces of 
work over the coming term but you can also submit artwork completed at home. 
Work must be submitted by 27th March. I look forward to seeing the children’s                    
entries.                                                                                                                                                      
The website address is:    

 
 
                                      
                                    

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



8th March 2024 
Please see the attached poster for a fantastic new support project. This are  parent/carer drop in's run 
by Stronger Families Key Working and Brilliant Parents. 
  
These sessions are an informal general advice drop in.  
                  

                                    
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



Please find below term dates for academic year 
2024/25. These are now on the school website. 



8th March 2024 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil attendance to date: 94.7%. +0.1%  Target 97% 



                  
                                    
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Our prayer for March is the prayer of St Patrick. This is a 
lovely prayer for your children to learn. Please make it a 
prayer your children learn over the next month.  



 
Saturday 16th March—Stay and Play morning 
 
Saturday 16th March—Packham 7 a side football tournament 
 
Monday 25th March—FSCS Easter Egg hunt in school 
 
Tuesday 26th March—End of Term Mass in Church at 9.30am 
 
Thursday 28th March—Year 6 Passion Play at 9am in school.                                                                        
         Year 6 parents/carers and families welcome 
 
Thursday 28th March—Accessorize day 
 
Thursday 28th March—Last day of term (finish at 2pm) 
 
Friday 29th March—Friday 12th April  - Easter holiday 
 
Monday 15th April—Start of Summer term 
 
Tuesday 23rd April—Start of term Mass at 9.30am in Church 
 
Tuesday 30th April—Year 4 Class Mass at 2pm in classroom (parents and         
family welcome). 
 
Thursday 9th May—Ascension Thursday  - School Mass in Church at 9.30am 
 
Friday 24th May—Staff training day   
 
Sunday 9th June  - Holy Communion at St Catherines Church 
 
Mon 13th—Thurs 16th May—KS2 SATS week 
 
Saturday 18th May—FSCS Bingo Night in  Parish Hall (5-7pm) 
 
Friday 14th June  - Year 2 trip to Windsor castle 
 
Sunday 16th June—Holy Communion at St Catherines Church 
 
Tuesday 18th June—Year 3 class Mass at 2pm (in classroom) 
 
Wednesday 19th June  - Life of Christ at Wintershall (Year 5) 
 
Sunday 7th July—School Summer Fayre 12-3pm 
 
Friday 12th July—School reports sent home 
 
Tuesday 16th July—Optional Parents Evening (3-5pm) 
 
Tuesday 23rd July—Year 6 Leavers Mass in Church at 9.30am 
 
Tuesday 23rd July—End of term—finish at 1.30pm 
 
Wednesday 24th July—Staff training day 
 

Important future diary dates 


